HMG: Notice of cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 06 Apr 2020, Vnsteel - Hanoi Steel Corporation announced Notice of cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Based on the Document No. 288/ TB – HNS dated 30 Mar 2020 by Vnsteel - Hanoi Steel Corporation on cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, the Vietnam Securities Depository Center (VSD) disclosed as follows:
Vnsteel - Hanoi Steel Corporation cancelled the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, recorded at the record date on 09 Mar 2020 (right implementation content was disclosed by the Vietnam Securities Depository Center at the Notice No/ 362/ TB – VSD dated 18 Feb 2020)
Reason: As enforcing the Direction No. 15/ CT – TTg dated 27 Mar 2020 by the Prime Minister on drastically enforcing the peak phase of Covid-19 disease prevention: “Suspend the meetings, events gathering over 20 people in a room”
Require the depository members to informing the above contents with the investors depositing their HMG shares at the depository members

